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Our last meeting was held on 2/4/15 at the main library. We discussed plans for voter education and registration, to include the following:

1) Voter registration drive at 3 schools, to be identified by some sorors who work in the school system, targeting schools with a large number of low-income families most likely to be non-registered citizens.  Three potential schools we discussed were Jenkins-White, Lamar-Milledge, and Hornsby. We will try to set this up during the month of March and make it a contest, with each school receiving ice cream or other treats, and a grand prize and media coverage for the school with the most registrations.  We will clear Risk Management concerns prior to setting up.

2) Voter education and registration drive, and Selective Service education in the high schools among eligible juniors and seniors, in conjunction with any established problems already in place in the school system.

3) We plan to establish a partnership with Delta GEMS & Delta academy to have speakers come in to educate parents and students concerning voting information and rights.

4) We discussed the possibility of setting up voter education seminars and registration drives at various churches, perhaps though the Panhellinic Council, as opposed to just our chapter, in order to affect a larger group of people.

5) Voter education drives will include information concerning felons’ rights.

6) Several AAC members attended DDAC (Delta Days in the State Capital) on February 8-9, 2015, and had an opportunity to see our senators and representatives on the floor of the chambers.  We met briefly with Senator Harold Jones, who volunteered to assist us with some of our voter education activities.  Some bills on the agenda of the House and  Senate include Medicaid expansion, human trafficking, rail transportation expansion, increase of voter precinct utilization, eldercare issues, and increase in HOPE Scholarship funding, to name a few.
7) Stay tuned as we discuss plans for establishing a local DDAC (Delta Days at the County).

Our meetings will be held each first Wednesday at 5:30, in a second floor meeting room of the main library.  The schedule is as follows: 3/4/15, 4/1/15, and 5/6/15.

NEXT MEETING: MARCH 4, 2015 @ 5:30
